


More recehtly> Horizon Power's management presence in Carnarvon was a significant factor 
in the town being able to manage the impact of the 2010 Christmas-time flopds. So 
impressive was Horizon Power's efforts that the business' District Business Manager, Mr-
Mark Eiruce, has been asked to head up the Shire's Infrastructure Sub-Commjttee charged 
with the redevelopment of the most damaged infrastructure of the Shires^ of Carnarvon and 
Upper Gascoyne. This role was heavily reliant upon local knoyvl.edge of the districts affected 
by the flood, which Mr Bruce and his Horizon Power staff possess. 

It is the Shire of Carnarvon's very firm beliief that the funding made available to Horizon 
Power should be adequate forthe business to continue to operate in the agile and engaged 
way it has since its formation for the betterment of regional Western Australia. 

Yours sincerely 

TauncQfBflttilaha 
CHIEFixEGUTIVE OFFICER 
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